

October 11, 2022

Mr. Thomas Palladino, Executive Director Mr. James Bracken, FVA Director Texas Veterans Commission 1700 North Congress Ave. Ste 800 Austin, Texas 78701

Re: 2022-2023 Grant Award GT-VTC22-008

Mr. Palladino and Mr. Bracken:

The needs of the Williamson County Veterans Treatment Court program have shifted. To best serve the needs of our program participants and to ensure the effectiveness of this vital program, we would like to submit an application for the upcoming 2023-2024 FVA grant cycle. To be eligible to do this, we would like to rescind our current grant for the 2022-2023 funding year.

Therefore, we respectfully ask to rescind the current grant for the 2022-2023 funding year.

We greatly appreciate the Texas Veterans Commission's support of our veterans throughout the years and for your consideration of this request.

Sincerely,

Bill Gravell Jr., Judge Williamson County